
TRAFFIC SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS COMING TO WOODRIDGE
All-way stop coming to 128th Ave SE/SE 26th Pl intersection

Contact: John Murphy | Associate Planner | City of Bellevue Transportation Department
425-452-6967 or jmurphy@bellevuewa.gov

In the coming weeks, crews will install stop signs and 
pavement markings at 128th Ave SE and SE 26th Pl in 
Woodridge creating an all-way stop control for motorists. 

Stop signs currently exist for the eastbound and westbound directions of SE 
26th Place. Crews will install additional stop signs for the northbound and 
southbound directions of 128th Avenue SE, making this intersection an all-way 
stop.  A crosswalk is also being added to the south side of the intersection 
and warning signs installed to raise attention to the new all-way stop.  The 
installation of these signs will help to improve both pedestrian and vehicle 
safety and traffic flow. 

The installation of an all-way stop is the first phase of traffic improvements 
coming to the Woodridge neighborhood. With help from a group of resident 
volunteers, city staff are also developing a plan to discourage commuter traffic 
from using Woodridge streets as a bypass to Richards Road.  An update on 
future improvements will be mailed in the coming months.
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